
,nos.,

[ O i
k, j UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTFCTION AGENCY
\ ,, s ' R E GION IX

215 Fremont Street
San Francisco, Ca. 94105

Director, Division of Site Safety
and Environmental Analysis

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington DC 20555

Attention: Dr. R. A. Gilbert
Environmental Project Manager
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Dear Dr. Gilbert:

This is to confirm our conversation of June 1, 1979 extending
EPA Region IX comment review period to June 26, 1979 on the
Draft EIS for the Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station
Units 4 and 5, Arizona Public Service Company, et. al.

Sincerely,
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Bett nhtis
EIS Coordinator
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